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22nd September 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Autumn 1  

Issue 2 

Stars of the week: 

Owls: Sam for 
working really hard 
all week.  

Skylarks: Madden 
for fantastic work in 

maths.  
Kestrels: Rowan for 
being polite and 

helpful. 
Writer of the 

week: 
Owls: Benson  

Skylarks: 
Elizabeth 
Kestrels: Neve 

Weekly 
Attendance 

Award:  
Skylarks 

 

This week’s 
Worship theme: 

Sharing   

Friends Announcement  

Please look out for the paper plates coming home with children 

today. These are to be kindly filled with baked or bought cakes or 

treats for our Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 29th where all 

are welcome (9.45-10.45am this event is open to the public). 

Please can children also bring pennies to buy cakes at morning 

break. Many thanks to parents in advance for supporting this 

great cause. 

Also a reminder that Bags2school donations are also being 

collected from school from 8.30am on this day. 

Let every light shine 

Clubs. 

We have had an amazing response to the clubs that the school 

are providing. A text will be sent to parents whose children have 

been given a space. Lego will be running again next half term for 

those of you that didn’t get a place this half term.   

 

 

Parking 
Please be mindful 

when parking for 
drop offs and pick 

ups not to park on 
the yellow zig zags. 
The yellow lines are 

there to keep your 
children safe. 

Yesterday the school 
buses had very 
difficult job parking 

to pick up the 
children due to cars 

parking 
inappropriately. 
 

Plimsolls.  

There was a reminder in last week’s newsletter that children need 

to have indoor shoes due to the wet and muddy conditions 

around the school. This is to help save our carpets from mud and 

grass, ensuring your child’s learning environment is a pleasant 

place to be. If children do not have shoes to change into in school 

we will ask them to be in bare feet.  

 

 Owls’ Gathering  

Thank you to the parents that came to our Gathering and your 

kind comments. We hope that the Gathering has given you some 

good ideas to encourage your child’s comprehension. The next 

Gathering is Skylarks on Wednesday 4th October at 9.30am. 

You are welcome to join us for worship at the church beforehand.  

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
  

Dates coming up… 

Tuesday 26th September: Playground cycling 1.15pm 

Wednesday 27th September: Step on it training Y1 & 2 9.15am 

Friday 29th September: Bags to school 8.30am 

                                     MacMillan Coffee Morning 9.45-10.45am 

Tuesday 3rd October: Individual Photos 2pm  

Wednesday 4th October: Skylarks’ Gooderstone Gathering 9.30am  

Thursday 5th October: SENco Kenco coffee morning (opportunity for parents 

concerned about their children to talk to out SENco) 

Friday 13th October: Harvest festival 9am  

Wednesday 18th October: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering.  

Thursday 19th October: Disco arranged by Friend Timings TBC 

Friday 20th October: PD day (no children in school) 

 

 


